
GAA Coaches and Families, 

 

As you are aware, Williamson County Schools announced that they will be closed through April 

24th.  GAA is still committed to do everything we can to play the baseball and softball seasons 

this spring.  All practices and games remain cancelled until school resumes. 

 

Given the projected school schedule, our current plan is as follows: 

 

Baseball 

We plan to resume practice the weekend of April 25th - 26th and start the regular season on 

Monday, April 27th.  We are looking at the possibility of extending the season into mid-June in 

order to get in the full season. This is a tentative plan and is subject to change based on new 

information that becomes available over the next few weeks.   

 

Softball 

We are still waiting on the official word from Williamson County Parks & Recreation; however, 

they are seriously considering extending the season as well.  As soon as a softball plan is in 

place, we will let you and the coaches know what that plan is.  

 

We are doing our best to provide an outlet for children and families through baseball and 

softball, but we still have to follow the guidelines provided by our local government and 

Williamson County Parks & Recreation. Based on our conversations with WCPR, the baseball 

and softball seasons will be cancelled if Williamson County Schools are closed for the year.   

 

Thank you for your continued support during these uncharted times.  We hope to see everyone 

on the ball fields soon. 

 

If there are any questions, please reach out to the league via email at info@playgrassland.com. 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

GAA Board 

 

mailto:info@playgrassland.com

